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Below are a list of Renal Support Groups in the state of Florida.   
Scroll by city.  If you find any of these to be incorrect, please notify AAKP at 

jrate@aakp.org.  
 

  Coconut Creek  

 
Location/Address: 
Zoom Meeting 

• Call Judith Charlton for 
Zoom link 

Facebook Page:  Charlton L 
Johnson Foundation, Inc 
 
 
 
 

Group Details: 
Open to ALL who are 
experiencing kidney disease 
(directly or indirectly). 

• Meeting 2nd Tuesday of 
every month at 6:00 pm  

• Open to all kidney 
patients, transplant 
recipients, dialysis 
patients, and 
caregivers. 

Contact: 
For more information or to 
RSVP, please contact:  
Judith Charlton at (954) 203-
1242 or 
kidneywarrior617@gmail.com 
 

 
 

 

 Fort Lauderdale   
 

Location/Address: 
Zoom Meeting 

• Call Judith Charlton for 
Zoom link 

Facebook Page:  Charlton L 
Johnson Foundation, Inc 
 

Group Details: 
 Open to ALL who are 
experiencing kidney disease 
(directly or indirectly). 

• Meeting 2nd Tuesday of 
every month at 6:00 pm  

• Open to all kidney 
patients, transplant 
recipients, dialysis 
patients, and 
caregivers. 

Contact: 
For more information or to 
RSVP, please contact:  
Judith Charlton at (954) 203-
1242 or 
kidneywarrior617@gmail.com 
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